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Are you looking for a supportive and collaborative practice? Community Care Midwives are 

looking for a New Registrant or General Registrant to join our practice in April 2024. We are a 

group of eight midwives working in two teams of four in a shared care model. Our clinic and 

call schedule are designed to encourage work/life balance, with ample off call time. 

 

Our clinic is located just minutes from Lakeridge Health Oshawa, where we enjoy full scope 

privileges and excellent collegial relationships with obstetric, pediatric, and nursing staff. We 

are pleased to serve a diverse clientele. 

 

Located just east of Toronto, Durham Region is a unique mix of urban and rural environments. 

We enjoy natural parks, lakeshore communities, and abundant farm markets. 

 

The successful applicant will start with a full caseload, currently being built by the existing 

team members. This position has the potential to become long-term. 

 

Email your resume and cover letter to communitycaremidwives@bellnet.ca. Applicants must 

be eligible for registration with the College of Midwives of Ontario. Midwives who identify as 

BIPOC, LGBTQIA2S are especially encouraged to apply. Only suitable applicants will be granted 

an interview. 

 

 


